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Comments: To Whom it May Concern,

| oppose the Holy Cross Energy (HCE) Avon-to-Gilman Electric (115-kV) Transmission Line #57224 due to the
significant impacts this unnecessary energy project will place on our local wildlife and those who enjoy this area
for recreation. Please find another place with existing infrastructure that you can work with. Do not build new
infrastructure in such a fragile and beautiful environment.

Thank you.



